NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation Area Board will hold a Public Hearing
on Monday, April 22, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., in the Council Chamber - City Hall, Bldg. 1
Municipal Center, Virginia Beach, VA., to hear applications for variances to the CBPA
Ordinance. The informal session to brief the Board will be held at 9:00 a.m. in the City
Manager's Conference Rm, Rm 234, City Hall Bldg.1, Municipal Center, Virginia Beach,
VA. If you are physically disabled, visually impaired and need assistance at this meeting,
please call the Planning Department at (757) 385-4621.

New Business:

1. Jeffery & Michelle Kingsland — 1286 S. Schooner Ln — GPIN 1498867529 —
Lynnhaven
2. Ronald W Dozier ET AL — 3137 Lynnhaven Dr — GPIN 1499081458 — Lynnhaven




